
Earthquake Sound Corporation  

Date: 2023-10-10 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

 
FCC ID: 2A7SX-BTA-250 

To Whom It May Concern:  

This letter is to statement that BTA-250 / Amplifier has been tested according to FCC Part 15B 
by Waltek Testing Group Co., Ltd. (Test Report No.: WTD23D09211205W001). And the SDOC 
file, meetting the requirements of the FCC regulations, would been provided when the device is 
sold by the responsible party in US. The service will not be sold until the SDOC is provided. If the 
sale does not have an SDOC, all responsibility is the responsibility of the applicant.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Signature 

Abraham Sahyoun, V. P. of Operations 

Earthquake Sound Corporation 


